
INVITATION TO BID 

WESTON COUNTY ROAD PROJECT(S) 2019 

WESTON COUNTY ROAD AND BRIDGE DEPARTMENT 
 

The Board of County Commissioners, Weston County, will be accepting bids for bridge 

removal, culvert installation, road repair and reclamation for three (3) road projects located 

within Weston County.  Project #1 located at the Little Thunder Creek crossing on the Lynch 

Road; Project #2 located at two (2) sites on the Upton-Fairview Road (Soda Creek and Fiddler 

Creek (crossings) ; Project #3 located at Buffalo Creek crossing on the Materi Road.   Bids are 

due by 4:00 pm on October 25, 2019.    Bids will be evaluated and awarded at a special 

meeting October 29, 2019, 10:00 a.m. Commissioners Meeting.  Contractor may bid on Project 

individually or on all three Projects.  Each bid shall be placed in a sealed envelope clearly 

marked on the outside with the name of the bidder and the words: 

 

"Bid for Weston County Road Project(s)" 

 

Bids must be submitted to: 

Weston County Clerk 

1 West Main Street,  

Newcastle, WY 82701 

 

Bid must be received on or before the date and time specified above. Bids received after the time 

and date listed above will not be considered.  Weston County reserves the right to reject any or 

all bids or waive any formality or technicality in its interest. 

 

Bid Bond, Performance, and Payment Bonds are required. 

 

Bids may not be withdrawn for a period of Thirty (30) days after opening. It is to be understood 

that the OWNER may reject any and all bids, make substitutions and waive any informalities and 

technicalities as will be in their best interest. 

 

A Pre-Bid Conference will be conducted on October 22, 2019 at 1:00 p.m.  Meeting will 

convene at Weston Engineering, Inc. office, located at 1401 Hwy 16, Upton, Wyoming. 

 

The Weston County Government is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate 

on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age and handicapped status in 

employment or the provision of services. 

 

Please contact Rick Williams, Road & Bridge Supervisor, at (307) 746-5555 for additional 

information.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


